

April 19, 1999

Dario D. D. Dimare, A.I.A. Dario Designs 116 Middle Rd. Southborough, MA 01772

Dear Dario:

This is the second opportunity in the last couple of years that I have had the pleasure of working with you on a building project. Your collaborative work style allows the owners to express themselves in the project while mixing in your creativity and industry specific knowledge. As a result of our working together we feel that we got the best building for the money.

I personally wanted to thank you for all that you have done for us here at Chattanooga Publishing Co. I think that I speak for all of us here when I say that we are pleased with the outcome of the project. You have performed professionally and with expedience.

Sincerely,

Frank Anthony

VP/Director of Operations

FGA/gb